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SEND LINDA YOUR NEWS! 

CALL ME WITH YOUR NEWS OR 
PUT A NOTE IN MY MAILBOX. 

Our covenants are on our 
website and filed: 

St. Tammany Parish Inst # 
1169553 & #1192424 

 

ANIMAL CONTROL PHONE 

NUMBER:  809-0183 

Sheriff Department: 646-4141 

 

EMERGENCY CALL 911 

 

 

The Board wishes to thank Rod Villere and Kevin Knox for the work they have done 
in the subdivision.  Rod and Kevin pressure washed the brick entrance wall and Rod 
weeded and trimmed the bushes.  

Discussion:  Various homeowners pitching in to pressure wash entrance and parts 
of the bridge rather than hiring it out.   

Special request to all homeowners to clean their mailboxes.   

The Merciers are finally going to be Grandparents.  Keith and Heather are going to 
have a baby “Boy.”  The baby is due around the end of July.  Congratulations! 

Regarding Dean Road there is nothing new to report.   

Cemetery Road construction is okay because the parish assigned a Cemetery Road 
address to the lot. 

Emmett is checking with the parish regarding street lights.  Also he will speak to the 
Grass Man to find out exactly what they are cutting. 

Please tell the CEHA Board of any drainage problems so that may be passed on to 
our parish council person. 

Please note there are no bulkheads allowed if you live on the pond. 

The parish still has no money to do any repairs on the bridge. 

There will be no Easter party this year. 

Loose pets are an issue that must be addressed daily.  Please keep your dog on a 
leash and clean up after your pet. 

Remember our speed limit is 20 mph.  Summer is around the corner and children 
will be at play.  

Please contact the CEHA Board if you would like to serve on the election committee 
to recruit officers or to serve as an officer to be voted on at the next meeting.  

OUR NEXT HOMEOWNERS’ MEETING IS SCHEDULED 
August 13, 2019 

388 Robert Blvd., Slidell, LA, 
First Pentecostal Church, McKinney Building. 

SEE YOU THERE 

Chanticleer News 



 


